
ITGRA Board Meeting 

Zoom 

January 6, 2022 

 

Meeting called to order at 9:30 

Present: Mike Cunningham, Al Puches, Becky Petro, Rick Dewitt, Craig Weber, Steve Baines, Kathy 

Miville, Pete Nichols, Kent Stivers and Jeff Glans 

Discussion of possible uses for Ridgefield Thrift Store grant 

• Route 7 stairs – not much money needed 

• Parking lot on Long Ridge Rd – can’t really expand 

• Terre Haute wet spot  

o Mostly labor required 

o Kathy did improve the drainage 

• Bramson Fence 

o Mostly labor not money 

o Hire labor – run into workers compensation problems 

• Hazard tree removal – not really an issue 

• Kiosks – already have one without a home 

• Sign for church parking lot 

• Brochures 

• Fix up tractor, repair or replace mowing deck 

Final decision, ask for: 

• Kiosks and signage - $200 

• Tractor repair/upgrade - $2500 

• Brochures - $600 

• Stair repair - $1000 

• Maasdam rope puller - $100 

Pete will submit the application 

Kiosk on Sidecut Road 

• Awaiting permission, but it looks promising 

• Can use kiosk already built by Rick 

West COG site finally points to Ivestrail.org 

Replacement for Jack 

• Shanyn has declined the honor 

• Mike will ask Jonas if he’s interested 

• Nick Wolf might be another possibility 

• Would be best to find someone familiar with Danbury politics 



We are now listed on CT Trailfinder 

Kent/Mike noted that some building debris had been dumped at the Rt 7 parking area 

Kent suggested that we add the water crossing just up hill from the Rt 7 parking area to our work list 

• Will need some thought on the best approach 

Discussion on expanding our webpage 

• Add link to CT Trailfinder listing 

• Possibly update the news section with the Wiedel meadow opening 

• Everyone should check out the web page and get any ideas to Kent 

The Terre Haute mud hole still needs some work, Kent will have another look 

Adjourned:   10:29 AM 

Next meeting: Thursday February 3rd at 9:30 am by Zoom (Jeff will organize Zoom) 


